
QUESTIONS?
Please contact Paul Byrne, Transportation Services
Department at 905-335-7600 ext. 7828, or, 
paul.byrne@burlington.ca

HERE’S WHAT YOU AND YOUR CUSTOMERS 
NEED TO KNOW.

The City of Burlington provides more than 1,400 municipal public 
parking spaces in downtown Burlington to serve the needs 
of business, special events, tourism and visitors. In 2016, the 
convenience of parking downtown will be made even easier with 
the installation of new pay-by-plate parking machines throughout 
the downtown.  
 
The new parking machines will replace the 300 individual street 
parking meters. Each new station will manage multiple parking 
spaces. The same machines will also be installed at municipal 
parking lots in the downtown. 
 

Features of the new pay-by-plate parking stations include:

• Payment by coin or credit card (VISA, MasterCard & Amex)

• A new mobile app that enables users to add time to their  

  initial purchase remotely from a mobile device 

• Wireless monthly parking permits and the ability to renew

  permits online instead of in-person 

• No longer a need to display paper parking receipts on  

   the dashboard

Installation of the new parking stations is anticipated in spring 
2016. The street parking meters will be replaced first, followed by 
the parking machines in the municipal parking lots.

FAQ:

“No paper parking receipts” - so how does that work?

When drivers purchase parking time at the parking machine 
or online, they will be required to enter their license plate 
number. The parking machine uses plate recognition software 
and can communicate with hand held units used by parking 
enforcement to determine if the license plate occupying the 
parking spot has paid.

Why is payment by debit/Interac not accepted?

Debit payments require a wireless connection to each financial 
institution from each parking machine. This set up is not 
possible at this time.

Are the machines expected to be installed all at once or 
street by street?

The new parking machines will be phased in this spring.  
Installation will start in the core of downtown Burlington  
(on - street), followed by municipal parking lots and finally  
the parking garage on Locust Street.

When will all of the machines (both and on-street) be 
replaced by?

The city expects to complete the installation of the machines  
in April 2016.

When will the details of the app be available?

Details about the parking app will be available early in 2016.  
Once the Burlington Downtown Business Association learns the 
details they will be communicated to the business community 
and the general public.

COMING SOON! NEW PARKING MACHINES WILL REPLACE 
ALL METERS IN DOWNTOWN BURLINGTON 


